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Ark-Valley Humane Society announces Home for the Holidays Adoption 

Promotion  

 

Buena Vista, Colo. - Ark-Valley Humane Society (AVHS) is hosting a Home for 

the Holidays Adoption promotion from Wednesday November 15th through 

Saturday December 23rd.  

 

During this promotion all adult animals (8 months and older) will have ‘Name your 

price’ adoption fees. All puppies and kittens will have ½ off adoption fees.  

 

“If you’ve been thinking of adding a cat or dog to your family, now is a great time 

to visit the shelter! We have several cats and dogs of all ages looking for a loving 

home," said AVHS Operations Manager, Krissy Zic. 

 

The shelter is open Monday through Saturday from 12-5 PM. We recommend 

scheduling an appointment as some of our animals are in foster homes. Call or 

text 719-395-2737 to schedule an appointment. All adoptable pets can be viewed 

at https://www.ark-valley.org 

 

All dogs and cats are spayed or neutered, microchipped, and up to date on their 

vaccinations before going home.  

 

For questions, please contact Emy Nettleblad at enettleblad@ark-valley.org.  

 

About Ark-Valley Humane Society 

 

Founded in 1991, Ark-Valley Humane Society advocates for the welfare of all 

animals through compassion and care. With a Live Release Rate of 98%, Ark-

Valley Humane Society is dedicated to providing each animal with the care they 

deserve and the hope for a second chance. In 2022 AVHS sheltered 677 dogs 
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and cats. Over 1,833 animals were helped through our programs & services. Our 

vision for the future is a safe and humane world for all companion animals.   

 

### 


